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Dear Cherry Hill West Students and Families,    January 5th, 2020 

 

Welcome new and returning Tiger Families! I hope that you had a relaxing and enjoyable winter break. I 

would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself, my name is Ms. Kyra Denish and I am very 

excited to begin my role as the School Counseling Intern at Cherry Hill High School West. I look 

forward to learning more about each of you. 

 

I am truly passionate about working with children and helping them achieve their full personal and 

academic potential. My goal is to continue to provide the same high-quality support that you have 

experienced in the past with the guidance department. I am here to help students achieve their 

personal/social and academics goals, as well as provide support for the parents and teachers. 

 

Any student or parent can request to meet with me or can be referred by a teacher, staff member, or 

administrator. Students and parents can refer as well. I encourage you to reach out if you have any 

concerns regarding your child. I can be reached by email at kdenish@chclc.org. I look forward to getting 

to know each of you and learning more about what I can do to help you succeed! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kyra Denish 

School Counseling Intern 

kdenish@chclc.org 

 

Mrs. Maggie Strimel     Dr. Kwame Morton 

School Counselor     High School Principal 

mstrimel@chclc.org     kmorton@chclc.org 
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